
August 2025Dates to Remember:
Aug. 13-City Council Meeting 6:00pm

Sept. 1- City offices closed for Labor Day

For more news and updates, or to pay your bill online, visit our website at  www.cityofduncombe.com
 Thank you for reading!

Sewer Rate Changes- now in effect
On July 9th, the City Council approved the final  
consideration for the ordinance amendment to 
increase sewer rates.  Utility rate increases are a 
necessity for every city in order to provide safe and 
effective service to citizens as well as preserving the 
infrastructure of the utility systems.  Currently, the 
City is in the design and bidding stages of a sewer 
lagoon rehabilitation and improvement project that 
is expected to begin construction in 2025.  Due to 
recent and anticipated project costs, as well as 
current operating expenses and previous project 
debt, it is necessary to increase sewer rates at this 
time.  

New  Sewer rates: minimum base- $29.70 for the 
first 2000 gallons, $3.94 per 1000 gallons over 2000 
gallons.

There will NOT be an increase to water or 
garbage/recycling/landfill rates at this time. 

If you have any questions, please call City Hall.  

Thank You Duncombe Betterment Committee!
The City would like to send a great big THANK YOU 
to the Duncombe Betterment Committee, all of the 
volunteers, and sponsors that helped make this 
year’s Duncombe Days a success!  

Community Center Rentals
If you need to rent the Community Center or 
Tornado Shelter, be sure to call City Hall 
(515-543-5716) to get the process started.  As the 
holidays approach, dates may fill up fast.  You can 
check the available dates on our website 
https://www.cityofduncombe.com/community-cent
er
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